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QSP 

Thank you to everyone for participating in 

this fundraiser! Online orders are available 

year around using online ID #3749462. 

Money raised from these orders help us 

offer programs and activities for Lac des 

Bois students. These subscriptions make 

great gifts! 

 

FRUIT and VEGGIE PROGRAM 

LDB PAC is also pleased to be continuing 

with the BC Agriculture in the Classroom 

Foundation Fruit and Vegetable Nutritional 

Program this year. Every 2 weeks the 

children will receive a fruit or veggie snack 

in the classroom. For this event we will need 

2 volunteers. If you are interested in helping 

out with the washing and delivering of fruit 

and veggies, please contact Andrea at 

ldbpac@gmail.com 

Thank you to those who have volunteered 

so far this year!  
 

  

 

 

November News 

NOVEMBER PAC MEETING 

Our next meeting will be November 15th at 

2:45pm. A HUGE Thank You to everyone who 

attended the October meeting!  If you have 

ever wondered what our PAC does, or have 

been thinking about getting involved, please 

come out. All parents are welcome! 

 

Also, there will be no PAC meeting in 

December. The following meeting will be 

January 17th 2018.  

 

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM 

Thank you to everyone for your cooperation 

while we transition hot lunch orders to 

ldbpac.hotlunches.net. Our next hot lunch will 

be Wednesday November 22nd from The Salted 

Cracker!  

Also a big thank you to all of the volunteers 

who helped out at the last hot lunch! 

 

SHUTTLE BUS PROGRAM 

The shuttle bus program is going great and is 

really helping to clear up some of the 

congestion issues in our parking lot! Parents 

meet the bus at the CN Centre lot at 8:15 and 

the bus arrives to the school by 8:25. If you’re 

interested in this program please email Anne 

Smith asmith@sd57.bc.ca 

 

SAVE ON FOOD FUNDRAISER! 

Do you shop at Save On Foods? Now you can 

help support the school while you shop! All you 

have to do is head to the customer service 

desk and buy a gift card before you shop. Tell 

them it's for Ecole Lac des Bois and they will 

record it in their book. We will earn 4% back on 

all Save On Foods gift card purchases!! 
 

Looking for information?? 

For the Calendar of Events as well as other PAC 

information, please check out the website at 

www.ldb.sd57.bc.ca 

École Lac des Bois PAC 
NOVEMBER 2017 

mailto:ldbpac@gmail.com
mailto:asmith@sd57.bc.ca
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Want to get involved? 

Have PAC questions or 

ideas? Want to know 

whatʼs happening? 

- If you have 

questions, ideas, want 

to receive PAC 

information and 

meeting minutes or just 

want to know how to 

get involved with PAC, 

please send your email 

address to Joanne 

Mikkelsen at 

begbie2@telus.net    

- If you would like 

to become involved as 

a parent volunteer with 

the PAC events / 
activities, please email 

Bonnie White (PAC 

Volunteer Coordinator) at 

bonnie@hunybs.com 

Calendar Oct 13 
Thanksgiving  

               Dates to 
Remember 

 
 
 

Nov 15 

PAC Meeting 

2:45pm  

 

Nov 22 

Hot Lunch 

 

 

Nov 24 

     No School 

NID  

       Dec 1                              Dec 15 

 Primary Report Day           Last Day of 

    No School K-3                   school!  

 

 
 

 

OPERATION EDUCATION: Boston Pizza             

Anytime you and your family dine at Boston Pizza, ask your server 

to stamp your receipt. Bring the stamped receipt to the school 

and put it in the pizza box under the PAC bulletin board. Boston 

Pizzaʼs Operation Education will donate money to our school for 

every receipt we turn in! 

 

CREATED BY KIDS 

In conjunction with your children’s teachers, the PAC is once 

again running a fantastic fundraiser with the proceeds going 

directly to classroom resources.  

 

Your orders have been sent off and should be ready to go home 

by mid November!  

 

PURDY’S FUNDRAISER 

Purdy’s order forms have gone home! The due date for paper 

orders is November 29th, please return them to the office no later 

than this date. Online orders are due by November 30th. Thank 

you for your cooperation! Orders will be in by mid December, 

just in time for Christmas!   

 

 SAVE THE DATE – JUNK IN THE TRUNK SALE! 

Did you miss the final REAPS sale? Stash your stuff until spring! Our 

Junk in the Trunk sale will take place on April 22nd, 2018. More 

info coming in the New Year!  

                                        

GRADE 7 QUEBEC TRIP 

Grade 7's are Fundraising! 

Please consider donating bottles to our account under *Lac des 

Bois Grade 7’s* 

 
Grade 7’s have also been selling 50/50 tickets – tickets are flying 

out the door and we expect to sell out! If you haven’t already, 

be sure to contact a grade 7 parent to buy your ticket!!  

 
 

 

Want to get involved? 

Have PAC questions or 

ideas? Want to know 

whatʼs happening?  

 

If you have questions or 

ideas, want to receive 

PAC information and 

meeting minutes or just 

want to know how to get 

involved with PAC, 

please send your email 

address to Amy Heise at 

heisesam@hotmail.com 

 

If you would like to 

become involved as a 

parent volunteer with the 

PAC events / activities, 

please email Sheila Lewis 

(volunteer coordinator) at 

our PAC email address: 

ldbpac@gmail.com 

COME JOIN US!  


